
For late correspondence.

From: Teri Shore <tshore@greenbelt.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 4:12 PM
To: _PLANCOM - Planning Commission <planningcommission@srcity.org>; Duggan, Vicki
<VDuggan@srcity.org>; Weeks, Karen <KWeeks@srcity.org>; Cisco, Patti <PCisco@srcity.org>;
Groninga, Curt <CGroninga@srcity.org>; Peterson, Julian <jpeterson@srcity.org>; Kalia, Akash
<akalia@srcity.org>; Edmondson, Casey <cedmondson@srcity.org>
Cc: Broad, Gary <GBroad@srcity.org>; Guhin, David <dguhin@srcity.org>; Charity Wagner
<charity@cityventures.com>
Subject: Round Barn Village - Greenbelt Alliance Comments

Dear Chair Edmondson and City of Santa Rosa Planning Commission,

Please find attached a letter from Greenbelt Alliance on Round Barn Village and also our previous
letter on the General Plan amendment and rezoning for your reference.

Thank you for your consideration.

Teri Shore
--

Teri Shore
Regional Director, North Bay

Greenbelt Alliance
555 Fifth Street, Suite 300 A | Santa Rosa, CA 95401
1 (707) 575-3661 office | 1 (707) 934-7081 cell | tshore@greenbelt.org
greenbelt.org | Facebook | Twitter

Bay Area greenbelt lands are at risk of being lost to sprawl development. Get the facts here.

mailto:MMaloney@srcity.org
mailto:CWilson@srcity.org
mailto:tshore@greenbelt.org
http://www.greenbelt.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/San-Francisco-CA/Greenbelt-Alliance/63088415063
http://www.twitter.com/gbeltalliance
http://www.greenbelt.org/at-risk-2017/



 


 







 


 
  
  
 







 


 
  
  
 








 


 







 


 
  
  
 







 


 
  
  
 







 


 
  
  
 







 

 



 

 
  
  
 



 

 
  
  
 



 

 



 

 
  
  
 



 

 
  
  
 



 

 
  
  
 


